
   
 

   
 

   
 

                
                    
              

             
              

    
 

   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

            
              

         
 
 

3 Hsi-Chiao Hutung 
Peping, China 

February 20, 1930. 

My dear Gertrude, 

The American Express Co. has started a very good new plan by which one is notified the 
name of the ship on which things are sent and the date of the sailing of the ship. You will see 
from the enclosed post card that your things left Taku Bar on February 15th on the S.S. 
Washington and that they should reach the Pacific Coast about the same time as this letter. 
Hoping that you have reached home safely and that these things which I have shipped to you 
arrive in good condition, 

Yours as ever, 
John C. Ferguson 

Enc. 
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